'ORA

AWHENUA TRUSTS

Te Hekenga Road
To whom it may concern

Recently, local kaumatua John Klaricich from Waiwhatawhata requested support from
Te Roroa to name a new road that services properties on the south western side of
Pakia.

Te Roroa Whatu Ora & Manawhenua Trusts supports matua John Klaricich and Te Kai
Waha Marae, Waiwhatawhata in naming the lane that is currently used by residents to
Te Hekenga Road.

If you require further information relating to the support for Te Hekenga Rd, please
contact me directly.

Nga mihi

Taoho (Snow) Tane
General Manager
Te Roroa Development Group



